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December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am opposed to the Northern Pass project. I don’t believe the propaganda that its advocates are
churning out. The multi-year construction will keep tourists away. Property values along the route will
decrease and new employment will be temporary and much of it from out of state. The new lines will
be an eye-sore visible from many summits.
   Hydro-Quebec stole great tracts of land from the native peoples of Quebec. They have zero respect
for land rights, human or animal. Their concern for climate change is bullshit! They deforested millions
of acres in Canada.
     If EverSource wants to mitigate climate change they should go all out to convert to solar and wind
and geothermal. Alas, greed has trumped conscience once again!

Sincerely,
Mark Roberts
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